
Celebrity Couple Predictions:
Kendall  Jenner,  Nicki  Minaj
and Minka Kelly

By Shoshi

In the latest celebrity news, three famous couples have caught
the  public’s  attention,  two  of  which  are  celebrity
relationships that are just getting started, such as with
Kendall Jenner and A$AP Rocky, and former exes Minka Kelly and
Wilmer Valderama. In terms of more serious relationships, one
of  Hollywood’s  most  anticipated  marriages  involve
rappers Nicki Minaj and Meek Mill. But who’s stepping out this
time around hand in hand? Join me as I look into the crystal
ball of relationships and love. Below, I share my predictions
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for these celebrity couples.

Celebrity  Couple  Predictions:
Celebrity Relationships That May or
May Not Last

Kendall Jenner and A$AP Rocky: I’m convinced that Kris Jenner
had a  secret meeting with the Kardashian/Jenner kids where
she told them they could only date black people associated
with  rap  music.  It  appears  that  Kendall  Jenner  is  now
following the family trend by allegedly dating rapper A$AP
Rocky. Jenner and Rocky been spotted having dinner together as
they creep out during the late night hours. While they’re
doing  the  “date  thing,”  don’t  call  them  boyfriend  and
girlfriend just yet. Jenner is taking it slow. She wants to
enjoy herself. Basically, she is testing him out to see if
he’s  worth  her  time.  If  Rocky  wants  Jenner  to  take  him
seriously, he is going to have to step it up. Kendall tends to
be  a  little  more  “low  key”  and  drama  free  with  her
relationships. She won’t flaunt her love affair like Kylie or
Kim. But only time will tell if they officially become a
couple. Don’t be surprised if Jenner is on mystery dates with
someone else.

Related Link: Kendall Jenner Says Parent’s Split ‘Sucked’

Nicki Minaj and Meek Mill: Everyone seems to be wondering when
Nicki Minaj and Meek Mill will walk down the aisle. That
wedding may be getting closer. The celebrity couple just moved
in together in fancy crib in Beverly Hills. In April, Minaj
said she was single on the Ellen Show, so this move is a big
step. Minaj looks all the way into the relationship, but there
is something about Mill that looks shady for lack of a better
word. I’m not saying that he’s cheating on Minaj, but he
leaves the door open for other women. He likes to get his
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flirt on which could lead to trouble down the line. If they
don’t get married soon, it may never happen. There is a big
chance  that  they  will  simple  crash  and  burn  after  the
relationship  runs  it’s  course.

Related Link: Celebrity Couple: Nicki Minaj & Meek Mill Spark
Engagement Rumors Again

Minka Kelly and Wilmer Valderrama: Didn’t Wilmer Valderrama
and  Demi  Lovato  break  up  like  five  minutes  ago?  Well
Valderrama is not wasting time crying about it. He has already
hooked back up with his ex Minka Kelly. The two dated in 2012,
so this is their second time around. While they will have some
fun, the relationship is not for the long haul. Kelly will
want more than what Valderrama can give her, which is marriage
or at least a nice long term commitment. She will eventually
have to move on. Valderrama is always dating a hot actress or
singer. What is it about him that is hard to resist? He will
continue to woo the ladies and probably won’t be ready to
settle down until he hits his 40s.

Related Link: Celebrity Exes Wilmer Valderrama & Minka Kelly
Are Dating Again

For more information on Shoshi click here.

What celebrity couples do you want to see predictions for
next? Tell us in the comments below!
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